
 
  05/10/2022 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINA FACILITY USERS N.11/2022 
* * * 

INTERRUPTION OF POWER SUPPLY  
FOR WORKS ON 07/10/2022 

 
 
 
Interruption of power supply for scheduled works 
Start :  07/10/2022 
Finish : 07/10/2022 
 
All facility users at MARINA FORT LOUIS are kindly informed of the following update: 
 
Shore power supply will be temporarily interrupted at the Marina on FRIDAY October 7th, 2022. The purpose of 
this interruption is to carry out scheduled works for the renovation of the Marina’s electrical grid. 
 
Maintenance company personnel manager :  

- Mr. Cédric REMON, EGER SAS - Ph : 0690 74 10 71 
 

AFFECTED AREA(S) DATE TIME 
Marina Fort Louis 

(entire facility) 
07/10/2022 

 
08:00 am to 12:00 pm 

(4 Hrs) 
 

NB : Duration of works is estimated. 
 
 
MEASURES & GUIDELINES 
 
WARNING: Power supply may be restored at any time between these hours or after. 
 
To ensure your safety we recommend you treat all electrical circuits and apparatus as LIVE at all times. 
 
It is strongly recommended vessels be disconnected from their power supply during this period in order to prevent 
damages to sensitive devices when power supply is restored. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  

 
 

 
Port Management 

 
 

For further enquiries, please contact the Marina office at: 05.90.77.31.26 or VHF 16 


